From: registrar

Sent: August-25-17 11:36 AM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 4:12 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Janine McLeod

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| can't believe after the stories that have become public in the last couple of years that there is even the slightest
inclination to give Hydro One the go ahead for rate increases in several areas. Have we not suffered enough?

People haven't been given the chance to get back on their feet let alone dig out from debt caused solely by Wynne and
her Hydro One. It would be an absolute disgrace if you approve these increases and you will be letting Ontarians down
yet again.

Do the right damn thing this time! Please!

-- Attachment --





